
The Center for Global Change Science,
the Department of Earth, Atmospheric and Planetary Sciences, and

the Department of Civil and Environmental Engineering
at the Massachusetts Institute of Technology

	
Invite you to attend the

12th Annual
Henry W. Kendall
Memorial Lecture

“How Can We Feed A Growing
World and Sustain the Planet?”

Tuesday, May 1, 2012
4:30 p.m. to 5:30 p.m.

At the Massachusetts Institute of  Technology
Tang Center, Wong Auditorium

Building E51, Room 115
(Amherst Street, Cambridge, MA 02139)

Guest Lecturer
Professor Jonathan Foley

Director, Institute on the Environment (IonE)
University of  Minnesota

Reception following the lecture
Building 54, Room 923 (9th Floor)

Free and Open to the Public, Reservations Not Required

For additional information, contact Jacqui Taylor at 617-253-2127 or jtaylor@mit.edu


